
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2015 

 
 
 
 
The Asbury Park Press 
Classified – Public Notice 
 
 
RE:  Public Notice – Cancellation of October 13, 2015 Meeting  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
     The attached Public Notice is for your advertisement for one day, as soon as possible. 
 
     The undersigned, by copy of this letter, serves as the authorized signatory for 
processing this request. 
 
     Please be advised, this Authority does not require an Affidavit of Publication for 
the advertising of the Change in the October Meeting Date.  Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      BAYSHORE REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
 
 
 
      Robert C. Fischer 
      Executive Director 
 
 
RCF/sd 
Enc. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

CANCELLATION OF THE OCTOBER 13, 2015 MEETING 
 OF THE 

BAYSHORE REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority has 
cancelled the meeting that was to be held on Tuesday, October 13, 2015. 
The next scheduled meeting is October 19, 2015 at 7PM at the Authority office at 100 
Oak Street, Union Beach, NJ. 
 
 
      By Order of: 
      Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority 
      100 Oak Street 
      Union Beach, NJ 07735 
      Charles Steiner, Secretary 

 
 
 


